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25 November 2022 

Dear parent/carer 

Re: Winter Coat Appeal 

At The Dukeries Academy we are committed to working with local partners as we live our values of 

Integrity, Ambition and Excellence. To support our students, their families, and members of our wider 

community with the cost of living this winter, The Dukeries Academy and Tesco Ollerton are launching 

a campaign to provide winter coats. If you have winter coats, that you or other members of your 

family no longer need, we would be grateful if you could donate them to us. From Wednesday 30 

November 2022 there will be donation points near the customer service desk in Tesco Ollerton, and 

in reception at The Dukeries Academy.  

During December all donated items will be sorted by size in readiness to be redistributed to anyone 

in our community who needs one. Adult coats will be available to collect at Tesco and coats suitable 

for students will be available via Standards Gate at the Academy each morning. We will also accept 

other winter items such as gloves, hats or scarves at the Academy donation point. We ask that you 

ensure all donations are clean and in wearable condition.  

If you would like any further information, please contact Kathy Lainsbury at Tesco or Michelle Hackett 

at The Dukeries Academy.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

Miss Michelle Hackett 

Director of KS5 

 

 

 

 


